Walmsley CE Primary School

Blackburn Road, Egerton, Bolton BL7 9SA
Tel: 01204 332650 Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Joanna Atherton

23rd May 2024

Dear Parents & Carers

Knife Crime Workshop for Year 6

We have arranged for Police Sergeant Tom Head to come into school on Tuesday, 4th June to deliver a Knife Crime Workshop to our Year 6 children.

The topics covered will be:

- Knife Crime
- Hate Crime
- Cyber Crime

As the children are approaching/over the age of criminal responsibility and heading off to secondary school, he would like to give them a bit of information over how they can look after each other and avoid the perils of these crimes.

A key message the children will receive from the workshop is that actions have consequences!

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Many thanks.

Mr Catterall & Mrs Saxby Year 6 Team